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Mr. Don E. Crabtree 
Rt. 1, Box 39 
Kimberly, Idaho 03341 

Dear Don: 

Thank you very much for your recent letter concerning 
Mr. Quentin Bass. I am sure you will find him to be a 
very cooperative and willing student, and I think you will 
enjoy him personally. I was glad to hear that your pro­
ject has been funded for the summer . I will be looking 
forward to seeing you in San Francisco. 

JLC:es 

Cordially yours, 

4 
J rf L. Coe 
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